Richard Jaco
2023 Inductee for
Meritorious Service

Richard’s enthusiasm for the sport of bowling is long
running. He has been bowling for 65 years! He
recently received an award for 45 consecutive years in
Nationals.

He works tirelessly for the GFUSBCA community and
is always focused on bringing new bowlers into the
fold. He started three leagues in Fredericksburg and
served as league secretary for twenty-four years. Many
association members hominating him for inclusion in
the Hall of Fame cited his efficiency, attention to
detail and speed in the administration of his job as a
secretary. He is also known to be helpful and friendly.
His recruitment efforts are outstanding, growing his
current league from 10 to 36 teams in only a few yeatrs,

Richard volunteers often. He works at all our
GFUSBCA tournaments and as needed on lane
certifications. He has coached youth bowlers. Richard
is a team player and shares his joy in the sport with
everyone.

His dedication and continued zest for participation
and helpfulness make him an outstanding selection
for the Hall of Fame.



